Archdiocese of Boston
Secretary for Ministerial Personnel

MEMORANDUNM

T0: Father Lennon .
FROM: Fathgr Miceli}”ﬂ4
DATE: February 27, 1995

RE: Address Change (Reverend Paul Shanley)

Effective immediately, Fr. Shanley's new address is:
Reverend Paul Shanley
330 East 39th Street '
New York, New York 10016

Please notify the appropr;ate offices.

‘Many thanks.
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